
 
 
  
 
INTEROFFICE MEMO  
 
 
TO:  Lisa Terry, Town Clerk 
FROM: Daniel Dunn, MYAB Chairman 
DATE: Thursday, August 25, 2016 
SUBJECT: Montville Youth Advisory Board Meeting Date 
 
 
The regular scheduled meeting for the Montville Youth Advisory Board on September 8, 
2016 has been rescheduled to September 15, 2016 at 6:00pm.  Please note that the 
location has changed for all further meetings to the Montville Community Center, 836 Old 
Colchester Road, Oakdale, CT 06370.  
 
Daniel Dunn, MYAB Chairman 
 
 
cc:  Barbara Lockhart 
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